
Ref:  Nordic Mountain Water, Inc. (NMWI), 4794 East 2600 North, Eden, Utah  
 Hidden Brook Subdivision, Nordic Valley Partners, LLC, 8 Lots – Single Family Home Sites 
  

 
To whom it may concern        March 29, 2022 
 

NMWI has agreed to provide culinary water services to the Hidden Brook Subdivision/Nordic Valley 

Partners, for 8-Single Family Home Sites located in Nordic Valley off of Big Sky Drive at approximately 

2050 N.   

NMWI currently has a fully state-approved water system in Nordic Valley and existing water line that 

extends along Big Sky Drive and has sufficient water sources, as registered with the State of Utah- 

Division of Drinking Water, to provide culinary water services to all 8 lots of this subdivision.  NMWI 

does not provide secondary water. 

Nordic Valley Partners % Brandon Janis has fully paid for water connections to the existing NMWI water 

system and is currently in good standing with NMWI.   

 

Bill D Green 

Pres. NMWI Board of Directors 


